
WSR 22-13-065
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

CENTER FOR DEAF AND
HARD OF HEARING YOUTH

[Filed June 9, 2022, 9:53 a.m.]

The Washington Center for Deaf and Hard of Hearing Youth board of 
trustees will be holding the following board meetings for the remain-
der of 2022. At this time, board meetings will be held in a hybrid 
model with in-person attendance and a virtual option. This remains in 
compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act.

July 20, 2022  9:00 [a.m.] - 4:00 [p.m.]
July 21, 2022  10:00 [a.m.] - 12:30 [p.m.]
September 30, 2022  10:00 [a.m.] - 3:00 [p.m.]
October 28, 2022  10:00 [a.m.] - 3:00 [p.m.]
December 2, 2022  10:00 [a.m.] - 3:00 [p.m.]
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